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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2023-24

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

2013-14

Flow

Sumps on (approx)

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report 8-May-2024
The groundwater is now falling steadily and is now 1ft 8in (52cm) below. The Bourne level has also 
fallen over the week and I would expect it to stop flowing around the end of the month . I measured 
the wading depth at the ford and at just under 9 inches it is an acceptable depth. I received 
permission from the Police to remove the cones and road closed signs etc and the ford is now open. 
All 3 nearby groundwater stations are falling and at or below the normal range.  This is my last report 
until October.
Next report due: w/b 7-Oct-2024

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)

Sumps on (approx)


